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North Campbell at BNSF crossing to close January 8 

Campbell Avenue will be closed 9 a.m.-3 p.m. Wednesday, Jan. 8, weather permitting, at the 
Burlington Northern Sante Fe (BNSF) railroad crossing at the 300 block of North Campbell for 
BNSF to install a signal at the crossing. 

This project has been accelerated through a cost-share partnership between the City of 
Springfield and the BNSF Railway Company, with the City funds provided by the 1/8-cent 
Transportation Sales Tax. 

For more information, contact: Martin Gugel in Public Works at 864-1980 or 
mgugel@springfieldmo.gov. 
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